

The Association of English Medium Secondary Schools 香港文中學聯會

24 April 2015

Dear Principal,

2015 Drama Fest Prize Presentation & Outstanding Performances 12 May 2015 (Tuesday) 2:00 – 6:00 pm Tsuen Wan Town Hall Auditorium

I am pleased to inform you that the six sessions of Drama Fest started on 30 March and completed on 22 April. This fun-filled event has enjoyed great popularity over the past 7 years, and the addition of Shakespearean Drama also continued to enjoy high acclaim from students, teachers, parents and adjudicators. Whether your school is a participating school or not in this year, we hope that you will continue to support our Association by attending the Prize Presentation and Outstanding Performances to be held on Tuesday, 12 May 2015 at Tsuen Wan Town Hall Auditorium. The Programme and the results will be uploaded to our website in late April.

We are much honoured to have Prof. Ceri Sherlock, Chair of the School of Drama, The Hong Kong Academy for Performing Arts, to address the gathering and present the awards for us. We have reserved seats for all school principals, their vice-principals and English panel chairs in the VIP Section of the auditorium. Other teachers, students and their parents are also welcome. Please ask the teacher-in-charge to reserve seats using the School Attendance & Seat Reservation Form (for participating / performing schools) or the General Reservation Form (for non-participating and non-performing schools). This form needs to be emailed to missadakwong@gmail.com on/before 30 April 2015.

We look forward to welcoming you on 12 May. This will be an excellent chance for you to meet Prof. Ceri Sherlock, members of the AEMSS committee and our Drama Fest advisors – from the NET Section of the EDB, HKAPA, Chung Ying Theatre Company and Theatre-Noir, as well as the adjudicators and other school principals.

Yours sincerely,

Dave Lee Chairperson and

Principal of Heep Yunn School